Pat Rich

From: don wetherington <don.wetherington@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 12:06 PM

To: Pat Rich

Subject: Survey - Lot- 10 & 11 Block 10 Phase 2 Unit 1

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon Mr Pat. /K, 2 um ’+1’E/0LKZ 0

| Don Wetherington would like to join Lots 10 & 11 as one lot and remove the easements to allow for proper fill dirt.

Thanks Don Wetherington /3 52 E,.J oS SVL )
813-495-6862
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Pat Rich

From: Ty Wiltz

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 1:03 PM
To: Pat Rich

Subject: RE: AOE 1322 Enos St.

Public Works does NOT need this easement to provide services.

Ty Wiltz
Public Works Director

From: Pat Rich <prich@diamondhead.ms.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 11:38 AM

To: Ty Wiltz <TWiltz@diamondhead.ms.gov>; Ashley Hebert <ashleyhebert@coastelectric.coop>
Subject: AOE 1322 Enos St.

Good afternoon,

Don Wetherington is requesting the abandonment of the 5’ drainage/utility easements on either side of the common
property lines between Lots 10 and 11, Diamondhead Phase 2, Unit 1, Block 10 for the purpose of combining lots with
the street address of 1322 Enos St.

Does your company or office need this easement to provide current or future services? Please provide me your written
comments by Tuesday, May 28th.

Thanks in advance,

J. Pat Rich
Development Coordinator

City of Diamondhead
5000 Diamondhead Circle
Diamondhead, MS 39525
228-242-1613



Pat Rich

From: Ashley Hebert <ashleyhebert@coastelectric.coop>
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 2:50 PM

To: Pat Rich

Subject: RE: AOE 1322 Enos St.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We are good with the abandonment of easement for this address.

Ushley Felient

Engineering and Operations
Coast Electric Power Association
Office: 228-363-7238

Cell: 228-493-4300

From: Pat Rich <prich@diamondhead.ms.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 11:38 AM

To: Ty Wiltz <TWiltz@diamondhead.ms.gov>; Ashley Hebert <ashleyhebert@coastelectric.coop>
Subject: [CAUTION] AOE 1322 Enos St.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

Don Wetherington is requesting the abandonment of the 5’ drainage/utility easements on either side of the common
property lines between Lots 10 and 11, Diamondhead Phase 2, Unit 1, Block 10 for the purpose of combining lots with
the street address of 1322 Enos St.

Does your company or office need this easement to provide current or future services? Please provide me your written
comments by Tuesday, May 28th.

Thanks in advance,

J. Pat Rich
Development Coordinator

City of Diamondhead
5000 Diamondhead Circle
Diamondhead, MS 39525
228-242-1613



